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BRAUNSTON FRIENDLY CLUB., We were very sorry that our visit to .Ashby St, Ledgers had
to be cancelled owing to the inclement weather, but we look forward to going at a
future date, On Monday, 8th February, a talk will be given by Mr. Mark Ferver, a
Veterinary Surgeon from Rugby. On Monday, 22nd February,-Mrs, I, Milburne of
Braunston will show slides and tell us of her travels in Africa.

BRAUNSTON WOMEN'S INSTITUTE, The next meeting of the Institute will be on Tuesday,

2nd February, when Mrs, I, Milburne will give an illustrated talk entitled "Overland
to Kathmandu",

BRAUNSTON SCHOOL ANNIVERSARY COMMITTEE, The next meeting will be held in the School
on Thursday, 18th February, at 8,00 p,ms Anyone interested will be welcome,

BRAUNSTON PARISH COUNCIL.

UTWINNING", The Parish Council has been exploring the possibility of forming a.
twinning link with a town or village on the continent of Europe.

The Council is of the opinion that it has pursued this project as far as it should
without the consent of the Parish., The subject will, therefore, be placed on the
agenda of the Annual Parish Meeting which will probably take place on Monday, 12th
April, It is hoped that anyone interested will be present at this meeting, The
exact date and time will be advertised.

"Iidy Village Competition". In the 1981 Northamptonshire competition Braunston
achieved the lowest mark ever, after thirty years in this competition, largely due
to widespread litter. In contrast - 1952 was the year that the Grandfather of the
present Princess of Wales presented Braunston with the cup for the tidiest Village
in its group.

The Parish Council asks for a community effort which will reverse the present trend,
and which will restore Braunston to its previous eminence in the "Tidy Village"
Scale, Many summer visitors to Braunston comment that this is a village with
character - we have a village to be proud of but if residents do not care we cannot
expect others to do so.

VILLAGE NOTES, Someone now resident in Zimbabwe looked up and saw a swallow,
Formerly she had seen these birds swooping along the canal in Braunston, and she
wondered whether that particular bird had come from here, The tiny traveller had
flovm south, and on its way must have flown through warm climates well north of the
equator, and had still continued for another thousand miles beyond that line,
Perhaps he had looked for a place more like England in the summer as we think it
ought to be, and found it in southern Africa., The bird which we regard as the
harbinger of summer would lose half the weight which it had on leaving our shores,
and viould have performed a feat of navigation for which mankind needs a quite
complicated system of radio beams, Swallows, and other birds were doing this
centuries before mankind had discovered and used the most primitive compass, How
a tiny bird like a swallow does this isstill a matter of conjecture.

ARTICTRS FOR THE MARCH ISSUE MUST REACH THE EDITOR ON OR BEFORE
21ST FEBRUARY, 1982,

Duncan A. Gallie (Hon, Editor)
Alston House, Braunston.
(Telephone Rugby 890200)



